


REDINGTON FROGNAL
NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM


16 September 2022


Dear Ms Banks-Murray,

38 Frognal Lane:  2022/2537/P – objection to approval of details pursuant to Conditions 11 and 19 of permission ref 2020/4667/P dated 27/07/2021

Thank you for the correction in relation to the s.106 agreement.

Nevertheless, the proposed area of hard surface does look excessive for two cars and could easily be used to accommodate four cars.

To better comply with Policies SD 4 vii and BGI 1 iv, while also providing safe vehicle entry and exit, the amount of hard surface should be minimised through the incorporation of a car turntable.
 
This would reduce the amount of hard surface and enable additional planting of the front garden. 


Yours sincerely,

Nancy Mayo

Secretary

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum
https://www.redfrogforum.org
https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF
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